
Dear Community Stakeholders, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of important updates to our 

school policies that will take effect at the beginning of the upcoming academic year. 

Policy Updates 

• Attendance Policy: Attendance will now be monitored more closely, with specific 

guidelines for excused absences. 

• Dress Code: A revised dress code will be implemented to ensure a safe and positive 

learning environment. 

• Digital Device Usage: New regulations regarding the use of digital devices in classrooms 

will now be enforced. 

We believe these changes will enhance the educational experience for our students and foster a 

greater sense of community within our school. 

We encourage all stakeholders to review the detailed policy documents attached to this letter and 

participate in our upcoming community meeting on [Date] to discuss these changes. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


